September 15, 2010

City of Madison
CDA

Re: Naming of plaque for Phase 2.

The Allied Dunn’s Marsh Neighborhood Association met and decided on the following two names:
The Great Expectations Development
New Beginning Terrace

Please consider our recommendations.

Thanking you in advance.

Selena Pettigrew
President

Allied Dunn’s Marsh Neighborhood Association



